
  Chief Constable 
  Chief Constable Robert Carden  
                                         Police Headquarters 

   Carleton Hall Penrith,  
   Cumbria  
   CA10 2AU    

  
 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 

 3rd October 2024  
 
 

Dear  
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST – FOI 749/24 Crash Retrieval Equipment 
 
I refer to your request for information received by Cumbria Constabulary on 16th August 2024.  
I note you seek access to the following information: 
 
1. Does your organisation have crash retrieval equipment? 
2. If so, what equipment is used? 
3. How often is the equipment used? 
4. On average, how long is it between the data being acquired and those data being provided 
to the investigating officer? As all investigations are different it would be acceptable to report 
the average for prosecution cases only. 
 
Your request for information has been considered and I can confirm that Cumbria 
Constabulary does hold some of the information you request and where this is the case, I 
have today decided to disclose this to you. 
 
Information relevant to your request has been provided from the Constabulary’s Collision 
Investigation Unit. 
 
Answer Question 1 = Yes 
Answer Question 2 = Bosch CDR and CrashScan 
Answer Question 3 = The Constabulary holds no recorded information  
Answer Question 4 – The Constabulary holds no recorded information  
 
Whilst every care has been taken in the retrieval of the information provided, please do not 
hesitate to contact us for clarification, if you do have any issues or queries relating to this 
data. 
 
Complaint Rights 

Your attention is drawn to the attached sheet, which details your right of complaint. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in Cumbria Constabulary. 

 


